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PCN Notice 

 
 

JAE Oregon has received an additional duplicate stamping die set (B) from Japan, for the contact pin 
components assembled into the MX34R-SMT.  

 
For existing customers who require any special documentation such as a PPAP, please contact your 
JAE account representative by February 28, 2018.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager.  

  Thank you for your cooperation. 
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